Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:15 PM

To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Hotel in Winslow

From: Dale Spoor <dale.spoor27@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, July 27, 2019 6:01 PM

To: Heather Wright < hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>

Subject: Hotel in Winslow

Dear Ms. Wright,

I urge you to agree with the decision of the BI Planning Commission to deny the application for a 87 room hotel and conference center in Winslow.

I have lived and worked on BI for over 45 year. Throughout all of those years citizens have consistently indicated that they wish to retain the rural atmosphere of the island and the small town character of Winslow. A hotel like the one proposed is not in keeping with these values.

Deny the application to build the hotel in Winslow.

Thanks,

Dale Spoor